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 Dear Oregon public utility commission,

I am a Journeyman Electrician and most of my work is in the PGE jurisdiction.

My work, coworkers and our families are supportive of expanding and sustaining renewable energy and are happy to
see the community solar program to open and continue to growth.

This email is to request the approval of Neighborhood powers projects so that companies like the one I work for are
able to participate in furthering the access to renewable energy resources.

Thanks,
Nick Sheehan

Sent from my iPhone

***Please use caution when opening links, attachments or responding to this email as it may have originated outside
of PUC.***
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